
NBP National Bank of Pakistan 

Invitation to Corporate Briefing 

4:30 p.m. Friday, February 28, 2020 

National Bank of Pakistan is holding its Corporate Briefing on February 2, 

2020. Investors, Analysts / Researchers are cordially invited to attend the 

session. 

The President/CEO of the Bank, Mr. Arif Usmani along with his senior team will 

enlighten the audience on the Bank's financial performance for the year ended 

December 31, 2019; and the future strategy of the Bank. 

The briefing will be held as follows: 

- Venue: 1st  Floor, NBP Head Office, I. I. Chundrigar Road-Karachi 

- Briefing & Discussion: 4:30 p.m. February 28, 2020. 

- Refreshment: 5:30 p.m. 

Due to limited seating capacity, all interested participants are requested to 

share their details by email to investor.relations@nbp.com.pk  so that 

appropriate arrangements can be made. Please bring along a print out of the 

confirmation email. 

We look forward to your participation. 

Investor Relations Office 
Financial Control Group 
2nd Floor, NBP Head Office, 
1.1 Chundrigar Road, Karachi —74000, Pakistan. 
PABX: (92-21) 9922 0100 (50 Lines) Website: www.nbp.com.pk  


